
From: Maximilian Herbert  

Sent: 05 April 2025 09:30 

To: Planning; David Fowler  

Subject: Objection to Museum Street Developments 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

I am writing because, in the proposed changes to Museim Street, I am advised 

that: 

 

1. The single bay does not provide sufficient capacity for deliveries and waste 

collection for such a large development. This will lead to queueing and parking 

on the street leading to traffic disruption in an already congested area and air 

pollution.  

 

2. The hours of operation are too long and will cause undue disturbance for 

residents. 

 

3. The air pollution will be detrimental to the health and well-being of the 

residents as will the noise at unsocial hours. 

 

4. Allowing street collection for plastic sacks of rubbish in Vine Lane is 

insanitary and a retrograde step which will encourage vermin to the area. 

 

I am also advised to ask that these points be taken up in a full planninh 

committee meeting. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 



Sincerely, 

 

M. Herbert 

 


